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NDHP Closes Section of 1-94 Temporarily Friday Afternoon

Bismarck, ND -- At the request of Bismarck Police Department, the North Dakota Highway
Patrol shut down 1-94 from MM 159 to MM 161 for 23 minutes on Friday afternoon.
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The Vision Zero Traffic Safety Initiative is a multi-ogency V I S I 0 N ZE R
partnership working toward the goal of zero mator vehicle
fatalities and serious injuries on North Dakota roads.

Zero fatalities. Zero excuses,



